
Chinese New Year Hot Lunch Special 

“Kung Hei Fat Choy” 

Chinese New Year is being celebrated on February 16th this year.  

As global learners we would like to acknowledge this cultural 

event with a special Chinese meal for that week, if you would like 

to order. 

 

The meal will be provided by “Shan Restaurant” at Kings Place 

Mall.  Your child will be able to order fried chicken (similar to 

chicken balls with the sauce on the side), fried rice and a spring 

roll for $6. See below for a picture. Please send the $6 to your 

child’s classroom teacher, clearly marked with their name by 

Wednesday, February 7th.    

 

The meal will take place at lunch on Friday, February 16th.                      


